The proposed antenna will be installed atop an existing tower with ASR number 1032005. The
top-mounted stack of KOAM-TV Channel 7 and KFJX Channel 13 antennas will slightly
increase the overall height of the structure. A Form 7460-1 application is being filed with the
Federal Aviation Administration to incorporate this modification. As soon as a Determination of
No Hazard has been received, the FCC Antenna Structure Registration record will be updated to
match.



